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17.02.2022 

Dear Parents 

 

Despite growing public awareness of the issue, food waste is still on the rise in the UK, with 
households throwing away the staggering total of £13 billion worth of food and the hospitality and 
food service sector wasting £3 billion. 

As part of the REAch2 Trust Academy Trust we at Northfield St Nicholas Primary Academy want 
to do our part in reducing food waste and, at the same time, improving community links. 

Our school catering team produce good quality meals for children and staff and there are always 
leftovers, we don’t want to throw these away so have decided to open a community fridge, which 
will be managed by the catering team to ensure food safety.  

Our community fridge will be available from 1st March 2022 and is in our main reception area, you 
can’t miss it, it’s a lovely red colour! 

The amount of food available will, of course, depend on the excess the kitchen has on a daily so 
you are invited to take a look and if there is something you would like to take please do! 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

Mr I. W. Owens 
Headteacher 
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